
Dear Partner,

Greetings from Apollo Hospitals Chennai!

Thanks for sharing the patient request

Kindly be informed that the appointment has been confirmed with our Senior Consultant Nephrologist, Dr. Saravanan M at 2.00 pm at
Apollo Main Hospital, Chennai on 28.03.2023.

Patient has to come along with the passport copy and Visa Invitation Letter for Registration followed by doctor consultation.

Do contact us for further clarifications.

Thanks, and Regards,
Anisha Ghatak
International Patients Division


